
From: Aja Chase <aja.chase@ericsson.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 11:53 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Joseph Carbonell <joseph.carbonell@ericsson.com> 
Subject: EM-AT&T-084-220214 
 
Good Morning CSC, 
 
The construction on this site is complete, as of 4/14/23. Overall photo of construction complete is 
attached. Please let me know if you have any other questions! 
 

10035338 CTCN002082 MRCTB050851 BONA STREET MILFORD 6460 

 
 

 
Aja Chase 
Construction Manager I 
AT&T NE Market 
401-952-6205 
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